
Upcoming Events: 

August 21st  

St. Croix County Catholic School 

Teacher/Staff Retreat 

August 21st  

Welcome Back Social  

August 27 - 28 

 Orientation Days  

August 29 

First Day of School K-8th 
 

 September 2 
    No School– Labor Day 
 

 September 4  
     First School Mass  
 

 September 6 
     Adoration  
 

 September 20 
     Student Council Elections  
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Congratulations to the 8th grade graduates of 2024!  We celebrated this special time with 

our graduates during the last school Mass on May 29th with a reception following in Cor-

rigan Hall.  Out of our twelve graduates, eleven will be attending New Richmond High 

School, and one will be attending Somerset High School.   

 

During the reception following graduation, we had the honor of awarding scholarships for 

our students to use towards their future education.  Josie Smith was the recipient of the 

Grace Walsh Memorial Scholarship for Academic Achievement and the Katie Peterson 

Memorial Scholarship for service to the school, the parish, and the community.  Canaan 

Winter was the recipient of a new scholarship implemented this year, the St. Samuel/St. 

Thomas Aquinas Scholarship. This scholarship is awarded to a graduate that has shown 

exceptional growth academically during their 8th grade year.  These scholarships are a 

testament to their hard work and dedication.   

Students MAP testing on           

Chromebooks 

St. Mary School Graduating Class of 2024 
 

Front Row: Ms. Rosauer, Axel Knutson, Lafe Knutson, Canaan Winter, Lilly Eccles, 
Piper Scanlan, Josie Smith, Fr. John Anderson, Mrs. Bolton  Second Row: Mrs. Hal-

onen, Mrs. Engelhart, Christopher Bjerklien, Matthew McGurran, Alec Torgerson, 
Mrs. Clobes  Third Row: Mrs. Jarchow, Riley Zeilinger,  

Emma Bocock, Rohun Francis, Mr. Dunlap  
 

Congrats to Josie & Canaan 
2024 Scholarship Winners 



Exciting  

Additions! 

              8th Grade Class Trip!  

On Wednesday, May 22nd, this 

year’s twelve 8th graders took 

their end-of-year trip to Madeline 

Island with Fr. John, Mrs. Engel-

hart, and five  chaperones.  

 

Activities included taking the 

Madeline Island Ferry from Bay-

field, celebrating Mass at St. Jo-

seph Church (the first Catholic 

Church in Wisconsin), and ex-

ploring/hiking Big Bay State 

Park.  

 

Students also enjoyed the Ash-

ville Visitor Center, a friendly 

game of mini golf, and making 

some great memories with their 

class while experiencing some of 

the best views in Wisconsin! 

Students stayed at Cross Woods 

Camp during the evenings, 

where they enjoyed campfire 

smores, games, and even a tal-

ent show!   

The summer of 2024 is full of  

new and exciting additions to our 

school.  

The school’s library is getting 

closer to completion each day. 

With the help of our wonderful 

teachers and grounds team, we are 

now ready to organize books onto 

the shelves! Six of our classrooms 

will have Newline Smartboards 

installed. The remaining class-

rooms will have them installed 

next summer.  

Also, our gymnasium will be get-

ting an upgrade of two new bas-

ketball hoops & basketballs due to 

a very generous donation from 

Mary Jo Berends (an alumni of St. 

Mary School). Thank You! 

Thank you to all who support our 

wonderful school through our 

fundraisers and other generous 

donations. It is because of you we 

are able to give our students the 

education experiences they de-

serve!  

Rescheduled for August 

12th due to weather. 



A Note From  

                 The Principal 

6th Graders had a wonderful time at 

Beaver Creek Science Camp! Students 

did water testing, dissected owl pellets, 

had an astronomy lesson, and enjoyed 

mother nature. 

Students visit the Centre  in New 

Richmond twice a year for           

swimming. 

St. Mary Students receiving the sacra-

ment of Holy Communion!  

With great pleasure, we congratulate 

Mary Harrold, St. Mary School 

Alumni class of 2020, for being the 

recipient of the John & Marianne Ball 

Scholarship.  The John & Marianne 

Ball Scholarship is awarded to a 

graduating New 

Richmond High 

School Senior who is 

an alumni of St. Mary 

School who 

exemplifies the 

school's mission to 

Grow in Knowledge, 

Follow in Faith, and 

Serve in Harmony.  

Thank You  

Mrs. Jarchow 

Congrats! 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Thank you Mrs. Jarchow for your 

many years of service to the stu-

dents, teachers, and parents of St. 

Mary School.  We wish you all the 

happiness in your retirement.  You 

will be greatly missed!  

 

As I finish my first year of being principal, I want to thank everyone for 

their warm welcome and continued support.  It has been a wonderfully 

productive year.  I am grateful for the opportunity to lead and serve this 

wonderful school community.  

 It is with much excitement that students will be getting new social stud-

ies curriculum this year in the Kindergarten - 5th grade classrooms and a 

new religion curriculum for the 25/26 school year.   

In conclusion, I remain committed to advancing the mission and vision of 

our school.  I am thankful for the dedication and hard work of our staff, 

the support of our students and families, and the collaboration of our 

community partners.  Together, we will continue to strive for excellence 

and create a nurturing environment where every student can thrive.   

Joyfully serving, 

Mrs. Jami Engelhart  
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Follow in  

Faith 

Grow in 
Knowledge 

Serve in  

Harmony  


